
1. During the Covid-19 pandemic, we organized a 10 Day Online Challenge called “Grow 

With Us” in association with MBCETAA-Middle East Chapter on our Instagram page, 

which aimed at making photographers "Stay Home and Create At Home". The event 

was launched through an Instagram Live session with Anoop Babu and Kochuvilayil 

Lino Lalachan, executive committee members of the MBCETAA-Middle East 

Chapter.  The event was a huge success with 360+ Entries and saw an active 

participation from our students, beloved faculty members and alumni from India and 

the Middle East. 

 

2. We initiated a program called “SnaPro - A Guidance to Photography” on our Instagram page 

(@framesmbcet) from 6 to 15 April 2020. The program aimed at spreading knowledge about 

the technical terms and techniques in the field of both Mobile and DSLR Photography. 

 

3. A program titled “Snap - O - Fact” was conducted where we shared some interesting facts 

related to Photography which was well received by the photography community. 



 

4. A Photography Bootcamp was organized in association with Catalyst - Mar Baselios IEDC 

on 29 February 2020. 

 

Session 1 titled "Art N Craft of Photography" was handled by Mr. Anandhu V., Lifestyle 

Photographer and Session 2 titled "Digital Marketing in Photography" was handled by Mr. 

Ajay S. Nair, CEO & Chief Strategist, Fresh Mind Ideas, Technopark. 



 

5. An Online Photography Contest titlted "Your Best Click!" was conducted with two 

categories: People's Choice and Critics' Choice. The contest was judged by Mr. Mahesh Harilal 

and prizes were distributed to the winners. 

 

6. FRAMES conducted its Annual General Body meeting on 8 August 2019 and recruited new 

members and discussed about the club activities for the academic year 2019-20. The club has 

brought in two more posts (Digital Media Managers and Creative Curators) along with the core 

posts from this academic year onwards. The Executive Committee members for 2019-2020 

consists of: 



 

 


